
June 8, 2006 
 
RE: SEC File No. 4-519. Request for Rulemaking to expose and prevent 
unlawful and deceptive activities by securities promoters and their 
sponsors. 
 
We, here at Wall-Street.com support this proposed rule as a practical 
way to help the investing public recognize legitimate news releases and 
paid-for company research and avoid pump-and-dump schemes.  Yes, it 
will mean a little more red tape for investor relations people, but it 
should give us a boost, overall.  The investor can verify, via the 
transfer agent, that the writer's stock (if any) is, indeed, restricted 
and the material written worth a look.  Sadly, I'm afraid this will not 
stop spammers who will hide (as some do already) by simply contracting 
their e-mailing offshore to countries where our government cannot 
reach.  However it will slow the spammers down and make them less 
effective. 
 
 
 
 


